
2nd Sunday in Lent

The Lord in whom we put our faith
Peter said to Jesus: "Master, it is wonderful for us to be
here". As we gather for Mass this Sunday, how many of us
can say those words of Peter from our hearts? And yet we
have a right to be able to say them. Unfortunately for so
many Catholics, Mass has become a burden rather than a
joy and a source of enthusiasm and energy. We need to help
each other to gain that grace. And as we return home from
Mass this Sunday, how many of us can say those words of
Peter in relation to our family life? At best, so many can
only say it is not bad, it is ok. But can we say it is
wonderful? And yet we have a right to be able to say that.
It takes a lot of working at the relationships in our home,
the relationships of marriage, of family, of neighbourliness,
to make those words possible and to ring true. But it is in
those two places that the practice of faith takes place.

Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R. S
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Greenlough Mass Schedule: 14th - 20th March 
Monday 14th March & Tuesday 15th March: 
9.00am Mass & 7.30pm Mass/Night Prayer 

Wednesday 16th March: 9.30am - Please Note Time
Pupils from Greenlough Primary School 

will join us at this Mass. Everyone Welcome.

St. Patrick’s Day 2022
Wednesday 16th March: 7.30pm

Thursday 17th March
9.00am & 11.00am 

Please Note: No Adoration today.

A Special Collection will be taken up
at the St. Patrick’s Day Masses for
Clerical Education & Ongoing
Formation. There is a special
envelope in your box. 

Friday 18th: 7.30pm; Saturday 19th: 10.00am

Third Sunday in Lent - 20th March 2022
Saturday Vigil: 7.30pm; Sunday: 9.00am & 11.00am

Anniversary Masses this Week
Tuesday 15th March at 9.00am for Eugene O’Neill, RIP

Sunday 20th March at 11.00am for Mary Conlan, RIP

STATIONS OF THE CROSS
will be held in the Church 

this Sunday at 6.00pm.

PARISH NEWSLETTER ITEMS
Please telephone: 028 2582 1190 or email

greenloughparish@gmail.com all
Anniversary Names & Newsletter Notices

by 1.00pm on Wednesday. Thank you.



Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

Greenlough Collections - 6/03/2022
Weekly: £722.79; Mthly: £667.90; Cash: £125.40;

B/Fund: £134.50; Lourdes: £19.50. Thank you very much.

Collection Counters - We are still looking for counters for
the following months: January, February, April, June,

August, September & October.

Lavey Parish Mass Schedule
14th - 20th March 2022

Monday 14th March: 9.15am
Wednesday 16th March: 9.15am

Feast of St. Patrick - March 17th 2022
Wednesday 16th: Vigil: 7.00pm

Thursday 17th: 9.00am & 11.00am

Friday 18th March: 9.15am & 7.00pm
Adoration: 9.30am - 6.30pm

Sunday March 20th 2022 - 3rd Sunday of Lent
Saturday Vigil: 7.00pm; Sunday: 9.00am & 11.00am

Stations of the Cross: 6.00pm

Monthly Church Cleaning Teams
We are still looking for teams - please contact Paddi:
02825821190 or email: greenloughparish@gmail.com as
soon as possible. Thank you.

Confirmation 2022
Congratulations to our Young Parishioners who

received the Sacrament of Confirmation on Saturday.
Thanks to their Parents, Sponsors, Mr Meehan
(Principal), Miss Monica Maguire (P7 Teacher) & all
those involved in preparing our young people. Thanks
to those who provided the beautiful music and to all
those who helped in the Church during the ceremony. 

NEW 2022 ENVELOPES will be
distributed at the end of March. Please let

us know if any of the following apply:
1. Change of details: e.g, name, address,
2. You are not receiving envelopes and would like a box
3. You wish to share a box, e.g. A Family Box
4.  Standing Order - would you prefer to pay directly from

your bank into the Parish Account?
5. New to the Parish - contact us for a census form

and envelopes if you would like a box.
6. No longer wish to receive a box of envelopes

Please contact Paddi in the Parish Office as soon as
possible: 028 2582 1190; greenloughparish@gmail.com 

Website: www.greenlough.com

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil: 7.30pm
Morning:

9am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

As Announced

BAPTISMS
Sunday

12.00 Noon

Telephone No’s

Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Fr. Harkin
028 2582 1190

Parish Office
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s
College

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

Mgr. Dolan
028 7938 6259

The Derry Diocesan
Catechetical Centre, 

working in Partnership with
Saint Mary’s University,
Twickenham, offers the

Masters in Catholic School Leadership.
This is a post graduate degree dedicated to the professional
development and spiritual formation of Catholic school
leaders. It is a great opportunity for those currently in
leadership roles and those who aspire to, or have an interest
in, leadership roles within the Catholic School system.

The Derry Centre to date has 42 graduates and 30 more
students at different stages of the programme. 

Applications for the Autumn intake close on 30th
September 2022. If you require any further information,
please contact the Derry Diocesan Catechetical Centre:

028 7126 4087  or email: tferry@derrydiocese.org.

The Annual Subscription to the SMA FATHERS is due. 
Please contact: Maria Lagan @ 07545927928. 

New members welcome. Thank you for your generosity.


